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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 
 

Term 2 
 

 

 

Week 5 
 

Tuesday 26th May 

Sorry Day 
 
 

Week 5 and 6 
 

28th May to        
3rd June 

Reconciliation Week 
 
 

Week 7 
 

8th June 

Queen’s Birthday 
Public Holiday 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

Welcome back to all of our students after an extended holiday.   
It is particularly pleasing to note that we have nearly everyone 
back at school.  All the medical advice from the Health              
Department indicates schools are a safe environment for children 
to be in.   We are maintaining our cleaning regime of surfaces and 
door handles within our school and have recently opened up our 
playgrounds (they also get a wipe-down before recess).   These are 
good hygiene strategies, however it is also important that all    
children and adults regularly clean their hands and minimise      
contact with their faces. 
 

Some children are still doing their learning at home and the   
teachers have worked hard to provide Learning Packs for them and 
keep in touch through Class Dojo. 
 

Thank you to all of the parents who have been following Education 
Department protocols and dropping their children off at the 
gates.   It is very important to let your child know which gate you 
are picking them up from after school, to avoid confusion it should 
be the same gate they got dropped off at in the morning.         
Everyone in our school community and indeed in South Australia 
are doing their very best to keep all of us safe and healthy.  
 

Hopefully, before too long we can all return to normal routine. 

Leadership News 

Let’s help stop the spread 





Canteen News 

Qkr Ordering Update 

 



 

 

We have a collection of miscellaneous furniture 
that we are giving away.  There are several    
filing cabinets - ideal storage in a shed or     
garage;  sturdy teacher and student desks - 
good work benches.  

We also have an Euromaid freestanding oven.  
It’s in good working order, great for a holiday 
shack.   

If you are interested in any of the furniture, 
please see the Front Office staff.   

Please note that you must be able to collect the 
furniture yourself, with collection either before 
or after school. 

 

 

 


